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6th September 2024 

Reading Mornings  

8.45am - 9.00am 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
We are very pleased to welcome parents and carers back into John Clifford School to take part 
in Reading Mornings.  

 
Reading Mornings give you the opportunity to come into school once a week and share books 

with your children and explore the high-quality texts linked to our topics.  
 

Reading Mornings for Key Stage One and Key Stage Two will be starting the week beginning 
9th September. Please see the timetable below for more information:  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
For this weekly event, we ask that you enter school with your children in the morning at 

8.45am. When you enter the classroom, please ensure you have signed in on the sheet 
provided. Please also remember to sign out before you leave.  To ensure the safety of all 
children and staff, mobile phones must be off and away during your time in school. Parental 

bikes and scooters must be stored and secured outside the school building. Reading mornings 
will last for 15 minutes until 9:00am when we ask that you exit school through the Main 

Reception.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back.   

 
Kind Regards,  

 
 
 

Miss Olivia Daniel  
Assistant Headteacher 

Monday Year 1 

Tuesday Year 2 

Wednesday Year 4 

Thursday Year 3 and Year 6 

Friday 

Year 5 and Foundation Stage* 

Foundation Stage reading mornings will not 
start until Friday 8th November.  
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